THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Department of the Environment

Prince George's County

DEPARTMENT OF THE

ENVIRONMENT

Angela D. Alsobrooks Michelle W. Russell
County Executive Acting Director

March 23, 2021

Mr. D. Lee Currey, Director

Maryland Department of the Environment
Water Management Administration

1800 Washington Boulevard

Baltimore, Maryland 21230

Dear Mr. Currey:

Prince George's County, Maryland is pleased to submit its approved
Financial Assurance Plan (FAP) in accordance with Senate Bill 0863, Article
4-202.1(3) (2). The FAP plan conforms to the original Maximum Extent
Practicable plan prepared by our office that contains future projects and was
submitted to MDE in July 2020.

This report constitutes the Prince George's County's FAP for the
current National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit term
(or administratively extended), identifying:

1. Actions that will be required by the County to meet the requirements
of its NPDES Phase 1 Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System Permit
(MS4) ;

2. Projected annual FY2021, FY2022 and five-year costs for the County
to meet the impervious surface restoration plan requirements of its
2014 NPDES Phase I MS4 permit and current administrative extension;

3. Projected annual and five-year revenues or other funds that will be
used to meet impervious surface restoration plan requirements of its
NPDES Phase I MS4 permit;

4. Any sources of funds that will be utilized by the County to meet the
requirements of its NPDES Phase 1 MS4 permit; and

5. Specific actions and expenditures that the County implemented in the
previous fiscal years (FY2019 and FY2020) to meet its impervious
surface restoration plan requirements under its NPDES Phase I MS4

permit.

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact
me at (301) 883-5812.

Sincerely,
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Michelle W. Russell

Acting Director

1801 McCormick Drive, Largo, Maryland 20774



